
 
 NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 
 
  There will be a public hearing on an ordinance with respect to the amendment by 
Greenville County, South Carolina of a Joint County Industrial and Business Park Agreement 
between Greenville County, South Carolina and Anderson County, South Carolina for the 
addition of property.  The property located in Greenville County to be included in the Industrial 
Business Park is Willcoll Land LLC, TMS No.: 0593.03-01-001.02 
 
 The public hearing will be held in the Greenville County Council Chambers located at 301 
University Ridge in Greenville, South Carolina at 6:00 p.m. on September 21, 2021. 
 
 At the time and place fixed for said public hearing all taxpayers, residents or other interested 
persons who appear will be given an opportunity to express their views for or against the adoption 
of the Ordinance. Individuals wishing to speak in favor or in opposition to this public hearing 
must register on-site between 5:30 and 6:00 the evening of the meeting.   
 
 
 If special accommodations are needed to participate in the public hearing, contact the 
Greenville County Council office at 864-467-7118 at least 48 hours prior to the scheduled 
meeting date.   
 
 
 
 Regina McCaskill, Clerk to Council 
       Greenville County, South Carolina 
 
 
 


